From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Current Plan

Date: 03 April 2022 12:23:19
Dear Sirs

I wish to record my opposition to the current plan to drive a tunnel through the site. All the
evidence shows that the entire Stonehenge site to a depth of more than 20 metres is full of
signs showing how the site was built and accumulated over 5000 years. All this would be
destroyed or lost if the present plan were implemented. A way must be found to divert
traffic carried by the present A303 well away from the Stonehenge site and approach roads
to 1t.

Yours

Nicolas Barker





